

April 3, 2014

Daemen College Faculty and Staff

Dear Colleagues,

More good news: we have just received a report indicating that so far 48% of our faculty and staff have completed the survey in our bid to receive the *Chronicle of Higher Education* 

This is a very respectable participation rate. A *Chronicle* official informed us that participation is typically in the low 30% range. I say that this is good news because a strong participation rate will factor positively in the decision, so if you were chosen to receive a survey I hope you will take a few minutes to fill it out and tell our good story before the April 14 deadline. I hope we will win this second great places to work distinction so that the entire nation knows what a special college we are.

Also, we just learned this morning that Daemen will receive two other awards as part of this

of the arts in the local community, and Professor Chris Brandjes has been named The formal presentation of these awards